RICHARD DEVLIN

STATE SENATOR
DISTRICT 19

OREGON STATE SENATE
900 COURT ST NE
SALEM, OR 97301

February 2, 2016

Dear Senate Committee on Rules:

It has been the practice in recent biennia to base the state's budget on the March forecast and then
to adjust the budget in accordance with the May forecast. I see no appreciable impact on the
budget process by ending the session by the date anticipated in SB 1562.

Sincerely,
B
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/ -

Senator Richard Devlin
Senate District 19
Co-Chair of the Joint Committee on Ways and Means

Phone: (503) 986-1719 - sen.richarddevlin(@state.or.us
District: 10290 SW Anderson Court, Tualatin, OR 97062 - Phone: (503) 691-2026
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